Cover letter for submission of a case report to JSAN

13 th Nov 2016

Dear Dr Apurba Sharma
I wish to submit a case report entitled “A case of acute discitis following spinal anesthesia: a rarity or a tip of the iceberg?” for consideration by the Journal of Society of Anesthesiologists of Nepal (JSAN). 
The Corresponding author of this manuscript is Dr Siddhartha Koirala and contribution of the authors as mentioned below 
Dr Suraj Lamichhane
Dr Nabin Karna
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, I report on a case of acute discitis following spinal anaesthesia. The purpose of publication of this article is that it will create awareness in anaesthesia practitioners regarding a dreaded complication of a procedure that is overwhelmingly practiced that is Sub arachnoid block.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at drsiddharthakoirala@yahoo.com
 
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 

Sincerely,
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